Carol Turner

This email is in regard to the Aethon Proposed Discharge Permit in the Moneta Divide area. Please
consider requiring the water be cleaned up by the company before any dumpig is allowed, into
Boysen Resevoir and/or any drainage areas that pour into Boysen. Also, please establish a
non-biased, on-going monitoring plan for the discharging. Boysen Resevoir is a primary source of
recreation for thousands, year round. As well, the Rivers that flow with water from Boysen are
highly prized for fishing. It is imperative that any water discharged into Boysen be made safe for
wildlife, fish, and human use.

Thank you,

Carol Turner

Riverton, Wyoming



